
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       24th January 2014  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Hats on for homeless – Friday 31st January 2014 

 

School Council are taking an active part in fund raising for different 

charities.  This year we are supporting the homeless for one of our charity 

events.  We have decided to collect for St Mungo’s who help thousands of 

homeless people every year.  

 

On Friday 31st January 2014 we will be putting our Hats on for the 

Homeless.  You can wear any type of hat, woolly or other, and we will be 

collecting any loose change you bring.  

 

The children from School Council will also be judging a competition for the 

best designed woolly hat in each class.  Please see the attached 

competition form.  

 

The form needs to be returned by Tuesday 28th January 2014; please post 

into the Key Stage One box, which will be located at the First Aid Table, 

Key Stage Two box, shall be on top of the book case outside of Class 8. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

School Council 

 

 
 

 


